
January 13, 1975 
 
Board met at the town hall. 

 
Wachter absent. 
 
Russel Partington was granted a permit to conduct a snowmobile agency subject to 

reconstruction. 
 
Jim Schultz was granted a permit for a pole shed. 
 

Walter Blaylock showed his blueprints for a home on lot 1, Block 1 Eureka Estates.  
Permit O.K.ed. 
 
Mike McDonald appeared on behalf of Ray Mac Homes for a permit to build on Lot 6- 

Blk 1 This too was O.K.ed. 
 
Glen Pederson was next.  Granted a permit to build a garage.  His plot was approved by 
the county planner.   

 
Carl Nielsen said he wanted a raise to Ten (10) Dollars per inspection.  This was allowed 
as Carl was doing a good job.   
 

 
A number of residents (property owners) on the north edge next to Lakeville voiced their 
opposition to an article in the paper where sections 4,5,6 where listed as probable 
Lakeville annexation parcels.  They were assured that this was in error and to appear a 

week later when Schmitz and the planning commission would meet. 
 
Carl Rothers bill for graveling and maintaining also Schmitz bill were ordered paid. 


